March 8, 1993

Dear Mr. De Angelis,

Thank vou for your most handsome and quite un-
expected GIFT. The '"shadow box'" is one of the best
that I have ever seen and I want to congratulate you
on your professionalism and artistic skills. My
daughter fell in love with the gift and I'm sure it
will find a place of honor in her home one day.

Clearly, the time, effort, and expense that
went into crafting such a magnificent shadow box,
must have been tremendous. Without a doubt, you
have the ability to turn vour "hobby" into a highly
successful business.

You have made it extremely difficult for me to
properly express my full appreciation for the gift,
Perhaps vou will allow me to make a donation to your
favorite charity, if so, please provide me with the
details.

Thanks again.

Warm Regards,

Billy C. @anders
MCPON, USN (Ret)



